



13 April 2021

Brian Warburton

fyi-request-14951-d959e4d6@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Brian

Response to official information request regarding the appointment of commissioners for the Plimmerton Farms Plan Change 18 hearings panel.

I refer to your request for official information received on 19 March 2021 relating to whether the Council will be posting information on its website about the appointment of the hearings panel for Plimmerton Farms Plan Change 18. The questions you requested have been included as numbered headings in bold below with our response following:

- Will the Council be posting information of this nature about the appointment of the hearing panel for PC18 on its website;?
- If not why; and,
- If so, when.

The Council does not post information relating to the appointment of hearing panels on its website because there's no precedent for, or clear reason why, this information should be made publicly available.

However, in the next few months we will be drafting a Proactive Release Policy and during that process will consider the type of information the Council will proactively release. Once finalised, we will publish our Proactive Release Policy on the website along with information specified in the policy.

If you wish to discuss this with us, please feel free to contact Moana Wyatt at moana.wyatt@poriruacity.govt.nz.

Ngā mihi

Wendy Walker

Chief Executive

Kaiwhakahaere Matua

Mardy Wale

